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Rocky Mountain Division 
1627 Cole Boulevard, Suite 200, Lakewood, CO 80401 
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January 20, 2020 
 
Mr. Eric Scott 
Colorado Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety 
1313 Sherman Street, Room 215 
Denver, CO 80203      By Electronic Mail 
 
RE:  Specification Aggregates Quarry M-1974-004 
 
Dear Mr. Scott: 
 
Your inspection report of November 22, 2019 for the permit referenced above requested the following 
corrective actions: 
 

“All mining related equipment will need to be moved back into the permitted area within 60 days 
of the date of this inspection report, and proof that this has been done (photos, etc.) submitted to DRMS.” 
 
We submit this letter as proof that the corrective actions are completed.  All equipment has been moved 
within the permitted area or removed from site altogether.  Attached are several photos to document this 
action.   
 
Please let me know if you have any questions or need any additional information. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Phillip J. Courtney 
Land Manager 
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